
LOCKPORT BASEBALL BOOSTER CLUB 
Meeting Minutes 
August 21, 2012 

 
 

 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:03 pm. 
 
 
Attendance: Russ Hoh, Michelle Hoh, Jeff DeGraw, Mark Soderberg, John 
Hager, Crystal Grybauskas, Joe Bejlovec, Jackie Matthews, Al Stogsdill, 
Lee Chmielewski, Paul Zaker, Nicole Zaker, Kim Pattison, Larry Wishba, 
John Cielenski, Bob Duplessis, Andy Satunas 
 

Minutes from June 12, 2012 meeting approved by Larry Wishba. 
 
Treasurer’s Report -- Bob Duplessis passed out the cash activity analysis 
that showed a balance of $20,478.90 as of 8/10/2012.  Motion to approve 
treasurer’s report made by Russ Hoh/Jeff DeGraw.  Fundraising results, 
expenses and the budget from the 2011/2012 season was discussed and 
also proposed budget for the 2012/2013 was presented.  
 
Coach’s Report -- Coach talked about the planned fall workouts with Setta 
and also the winter workouts.  Update on the grandstand project was given. 
Enhancements to Flink field were discussed, such as a new scoreboard, 
ideas to improve the water hook-up/addition of pump, turf bullpen/cage 
area, and press box.  Spring season tryout dates were announced, as well 
as the 2013 summer season trips & tournaments. 
 
A suggestion was made that it would be helpful if a group of Varsity parents 
could help out Coach Satunas on the scheduled away tournaments for next 
season. 
 
Announcement was made that if you’re a paid booster member and haven’t 
received your player book yet, they are available by contacting Kim 
Pattison @ kpatti2566@att.net to make arrangements. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:55pm (motioned by Larry Wishba/John Hager) 
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